
Announcement  

A NATO-Advanced Study Institute on 
"Chemical Spectroscopy and Photochemistry in the Vacuum Ultraviolet" 
will be held from August 5 to 17, 1973 
at the Far Hills Inn, Val Morin, Qu6bec, Canada 

under the joint sponsorship of the Royal Society of Canada and The Scientific Affairs Division of the 
North Atlantic Treaty Organization. 

Members of 
Organizing Committee: Dr. P. Ausloos, Radiation Chemistry Section, U.S. 

National Bureau of Standards, Washington, D.C. 
20234, U.S.A. 

Dr. M. B. Robin, Bell Laboratories 
600 Mountain Ave, Murray-Hill, New Jersey 07974, U.S.A. 

Dr. C. Sandorfy, D6partement de Chimie 
Universit6 de Montr6al, C.P. 6128, Montr6al, Qu6bec, Canada. 

Director 
of the Institute: C. Sandorfy. 

The number of participants is limited to 80. 
Those who wish to attend should contact one of the members of Organizing Committee. 


